
           

    

22 March 2019 

 Excellency,  

 

We have the honour to circulate herewith, for your consideration, a Zero Draft of 

the outcome document of the 2019 ECOSOC Forum on Financing for Development. The 

attached draft seeks to take into account the views, expressed by Member States during 

the first and second informal consultations, held on 26 February and 8 March, regarding 

the desired content and structure of the document.   

We will convene the third informal consultation at 3 p.m. on Monday, 25 March 

2019, in the ECOSOC Chamber to present the Zero Draft of the outcome document, and 

hear your possible general comments and preliminary suggestions.  

We count on your active participation in and support to this process.  

 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of our highest consideration. 

  

 

                                   

         Mariangela Zappia     Lazarous Kapambwe   

   Permanent Representative         Permanent Representative   
 of Italy to the United Nations        of Zambia to the United Nations    
    
 

 

All Permanent Representatives  

and Permanent Observers 

to the United Nations 

New York 


